
From: Fred Jackson [mailto:fj17jack@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 3:01 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Arbor Land Expansion 

 

to whom it my concern: My name if Fred Jackson and i am a resident in woodcreek subdivision 

for 17 years. I am writing this letter to inform you of the problems that can add to existing in our 

sub. There is a tremendous problem of exiting to Washtenaw Ave from Chalmers at any time of 

day or night with 82 homes in the sub. There has been a lot of near major accidents because of 

people rushing onto Washtenaw because of such a long wait to get that chance. I invite you to 

come and try that exit at anytime of day. Additional traffic in this enter or exit position seems 

nearly impossible after seeing what has happened over the last several years. I urge you to 

consider my concerns primarily for the safety of our present residents. If in fact that our opinions 

matter, this is not a matter that should be overlooked. Thank you for reading my letter and thanks 

you for any considerations you apply. Sincerely Fred Jackson 1360 creekbend court Ann Arbor 

Michigan 48104 
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